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The OŘÍŠEK choir has come to Brielle with 30 singers and 4 musicians 
especially for the Evening of lights.
This choir from our Czech sister city was founded in 2003 and is led by JAN 
KLETEČKA.
First of all, they gave a concert in the Plantage on December 14

OŘÍŠEK and the Evening of Lights 2018

HBBC News
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Evening of Lights 2018
For the 11th consecutive year, the 
municipality of Havlíčkův Brod donated a 
more than 12-meter high Christmas tree to 
Brielle. The transport of the tree from the 
Czech Republic was cared for and 
sponsored by the company
 DFDS Logistics Special Cargo B.V.
The tree could be decorated again with a 
Hydrolic Lift sponsored by the firm 
Hoogenboom. 
Gregor Rensen, mayor of Brielle, welcomed 
everyone and in particular the choir OŘÍŠEK 
and the other guests who had come from 
Brod to Brielle and were organizing a 
Christmas market with handicraft products.
The guests were all accommodated with host 
families and the choir in the Samuel 
Naardenhuis.
For this, thank you again!
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The closing of the  Evening of lights 2018

The Evening of lights was closed with the 
Santarun. A sponsored run organized by the 
Rotary Club. The revenue was for the 
schools in Brod.
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The concert of OŘÍŠEK in the Sjoel

A performance in the Sjoel followed Saturday 
evening. Here it turned out, among other things, by 
the beautiful acoustics, the quality of the singers, the 
many musicians and the great conductor JAN 
KLETEČKA, how good this choir is.
In addition, the enthusiasm of everybody!
Many times the wish was expressed by the audience: 
"Can we also get such a nice youth choir in Brielle !?"
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The concert of OŘÍŠEK in Zwartewaal

On December 15, the choir performed at the 
Christmas market in Zwartewaal.

Czech Christmas market in Brielle
It is gradually becoming a tradition that the Czechs are bringing a 
number of stalls with Czech products to the Christmas market.
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The road trip of OŘÍŠEK.

OŘÍŠEK was not only here to perform. Relaxation was 
also in the program. Some members of the choir had 
never seen the sea! So… a trip to the beach was a 
must! They also visited Futureland and Rotterdam.
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The road trip of OŘÍŠEK - Rotterdam.
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Our sponsors, who made the Lichtjesavond 2018 possible.
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HBBC

HBBC News
Editorial: Jan Engelblik
Karveel 12
3232 CL Brielle

Information about the HBBC
The committee consists of 
ca 10 people, who are voluntarily 
committed to various activities 
and contacts.
• Kees Haanstra (vz),
• Kees de Bruyn (secr) 
• Martin en Lydia Kamerling
• Mieke Haanstra
• Marianne Stolk    
• Joop Brune 
• Corrie Engelblik 
• Peter Moree
• Ivonne Brune
• Jan Engelblik (Newsletter)

If you have any questions, please 
call Kees de Bruyn:
             0031 181 416 495


